
Item #25:  June 12, 2024 – No recommendation by the Water and Wastewater Commission due to a 

lack of the affirmative vote with recusals from Commissioners Penn, Reyes and Marcela Tuñón Sion 

and Commissioners Navarro, Angoori and Pandurangi absent.  (I know there was a reason this wasn’t 

updated last time at the direction of Agenda Office, but am including just in case it needs to be updated.) 

 


